
Youth turkey weekend, April 2-3
Any member of the Blue Grass Sportsmen's League with youth that want to participate in the
state wide youth turkey hunt weekend April 2nd & 3rd, sign them up now. Youth can hunt free this
weekend at BGSL. All state regulations apply. Please contact Nelson Bottoms to register your
youth and get details: Phone Nelson at 859-410-5111 or email him at youth@bgslinc.com.
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